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 Welcome to our first Young Leadership 
Newsletter.  We would like to let you know 
about the things we have doing this term. 

Our new display board 

We now have a display board in the school 
reception area so visitors know who we are. We 
will add things to this board. Things have been 
quite tricky due to Covid as we can’t get together 
at the moment because we are all in different 
bubbles but we are still trying to make a 
difference the best way we can.  

Suggestion Boxes 
Each Young Governor has made a 
suggestion box which are in now in 
classes. Suggestions and ideas can be 
put in the box so that Young Governors 
can consider them.  
 

 

 

 

Can you help? 

 

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

 

We organised a pyjama day to raise 
money for Children in Need.  As well 
as the amount we collected in 
school, we also raised £263 on our 
Just Giving page.  Therefore, we 
made a total of £461.31.  Thank you 
for all your kind donations 

Please bring any used batteries 
or printer cartridges into class for 

our recycling challenge 



 
 
 
  

 

Playground Equipment 

One of the suggestions made was for new 

playground equipment.  Mrs Lewis agreed and 

allocated a budget for each class bubble.  Each 

Young Governor had the job of discussing what 

their class would like and creating a reasonable 

list – (bouncy castles and bikes were sadly out of 

our budget) 

We have received some of the toys and our next 

job is to organise and label them.  The Young 

Governors will be ensuring they are looked after.  

We hope everyone enjoys them!  

Litter 
 
The Head boy, girl and deputies wrote to 
the Litter Picking Watch Romney Marsh and 
offered to adopt Baldwin Road and 
regularly check that it was clear of litter.   
Mr Brown replied and took them up on 
their offer and kindly loaned the school 
some equipment.    
The young leadership will be putting 
together a rota for classes to help keep our 
local environment clear form litter. 

 

Our new House system 

The Young Leadership team have decided that the 
winning house each term will be allowed to wear their 
own clothes.   
 
This term the winning house is Drusillas with 156 points. 
 
Well done Drusillas, you have permission from Mrs Lewis 
to wear your own clothes on the last day of term, Friday 
18th December.  
 
At the end of the year a House cup will be awarded.   
The Cup has been donated by a kind Governor.   
Thank you, Mrs Simpson. 
 


